To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination, review of A303 road widening scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 20:12:16

Dear Mr Shapps,

I am responding as a member of the public, who is very concerned about deep cuttings into
an internationally acclaimed archaeological landscape,which is wrong. Please include my
comments in your consultation.

It appears that National Highways has not acknowledged that the scheme would have a
very significant adverse effect on the area, looked at alternatives to hard engineering, or
made any changes to the scheme.

Given that recently other important finds have been made across the wider area, it is
hugely important not to damage the environment here.

Thank you,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Phrynette Dickens






